BRUCE PENINSULA
ENVIRONMENT GROUP

Lion’s Head, Ontario

BPEG established 1989

October 11 2016

The Honourable Jim Carr
Minister of Natural Resources
House of Commons

Ottawa ON

Dear Minister Carr:

This appeal comes to you on your 65" birthday, on behalf of the Bruce Peninsula
Environment Group (BPEG), a non-profit community organization, founded in
1989, based in Lion's Head, Bruce County, Ontario. Happy birthday Mr. Minister!

The Federal Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development
released her Fall 2016 Report last week (October 4th). She issued a devastating
report card on the performance of the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
(CNSC), the Federal Nuclear Regulator, part of your ministry's portfolio.

Here is the link : http://tinyurl.com/zbblwbj

We have constantly been assured by CNSC's Chair and CEO and especially by its
Executive Vice-President and Chief Regulatory Officer of the Regulatory Operations
Branch that the CNSC takes every step to ensure public health and safety, without
compromise, at all Canadian nuclear plants it regulates. As stated in the 2016 CNSC
Annual Report, "We enforce our very strict regulatory requirements and vigilantly
monitor licensees to verify they are following the rules."

The Federal Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development
disagrees strongly and has very serious problems with the execution of CNSC's
duties. We expected, by their admission of such failures of their public duties, that
those two highest CNSC officers would have tendered their resignations, having
agreed with the reported failures in their oversight.

As this does not seem to be forthcoming we call on you, Minister Carr, as the cabinet
member responsible for the conduct of the CNSC, to relieve these two persons of
their duties. This action is necessary to restore Canadians' trust and respect for the
upholding of safety and security standards entrusted to you under your portfolio.
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We request a response within 30 days to this Appeal for Action; this is an open letter.

Submitted respectfully on behalf of the Bruce Peninsula Environment Group.

‘j’ﬁ/a “’{Z&W /C@JW

Siegfried (Ziggy) Kleinau, ziggyk38@gmail.com
Co-founder and Outreach Director, BPEG.

c.c. The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada
The Honourable Catherine McKenna, Minister of Environment & Climate Change
Rona Ambrose, interim leader of the Conservative Party
Thomas Mulcair, interim leader of the New Democratic Party
Elizabeth May, leader of the Green Party

Co-signed by:

Cathy Vakil MD, Board member, Canadian Association of Physicians for the Environment, Toronto ON.
Pierre Jasmin, vice-président, Les Artistes pour la Paix, Montréal QC.

Sharen Skelly, Huron Grey Bruce Citizens' Committee on Nuclear Waste, Owen Sound, ON.
Michel Duguay PhD, co-fondateur, Mouvement Sortons le Quebec du nucléaire, Québec QC.
Brennain Lloyd, Project Coordinator, Northwatch, Northeastern Ontario.

Marc Fafard, porte-parole, Sept-lles Sans Uranium (SISUR), Sept-lles QC.

Marti McFadzean, Inverhuron Committee, Inverhuron ON.

Guylaine Maroist, présidente, Productions de la Ruelle, Montréal QC

Faye More, Port Hope Community Health Concerns Committee, Port Hope ON.

Gaétan Ruest, maire d’Amqui, membre de Maires pour la Paix, Amqui QC.

Gordon Edwards PhD, President, Canadian Coalition for Nuclear Responsibility, Montréal QC.
Frank Greening PhD, retired OPG nuclear scientist, Hamilton ON.

Eugene Bourgeois, Founding President, Friends of Bruce, Tiverton ON.

Candyce Paul, Outreach Coordinator, Committee for Future Generations, Beauval SK.

David Geary, Coalition for a Clean Green Saskatchewan, Saskatoon SK.

Michael J. Keegan, Chair, Coalition for a Nuclear Free Great Lakes, Monroe Ml.

Bryan Smith, Chair, The Oxford Coalition for Social Justice, Oxford County ON.

Gene Champagne, Spokesperson, Concerned Citizens of Big Bay, Big Bay M.

Sharon Murphy, Spokesperson, Peace-NB, Saint John NB

Dorothy Goldin Rosenberg PhD, Environmental & Ecosystem Health Lecturer, U of Toronto.
Kevin Kamps, Radioactive Waste Watchdog, Beyond Nuclear, Takoma Park MD.

Michael Poellet, Inter-Church Uranium Committee Educational Cooperative, Saskatoon SK.
Diane D’Arrigo, Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS), Takoma Park MD.

Jacques Boucher, membre du CA, Regroupement pour la surveillance du nucléaire, Chambly QC.
Meg Sears PhD, Chair, Prevent Cancer Now, Woodstock ON.

Judith Deutsch, Chair of Endorsement Committee, Science for Peace, Toronto ON.

Don Ross, Board Member, County Sustainability Group, Prince Edward County ON.

Jill Taylor, President, SOS Great Lakes, Saugeen Shores, ON.

Ellen Daily, spokesperson, Bluewater Coalition, Saugeen Shores ON.
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